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2020-21 School Year Calendar
NO SCHOOL, Tuesday, November 3 (Election Day)
Board of Education Meeting: Tuesday, November 10 at 6:00 p.m.
Next SMART Day: Wednesday, November 11
Regular monthly Board of Education Meeting: Tuesday, November 17 at 7:00 p.m.
Illinois Department of Public Health Trend Data
DuPage County Health Department Data Dashboard
2020-21 Remote Learning Newsletters
2020-21 In-person Learning Newsletters

Weekly DuPage County COVID-19 Metrics for Schools

This week DuPage County remains at the substantial level of transmission. Our daily case count and
our positivity rate both continue to climb at an alarming rate; however, we are not seeing this translate
to increasing rates in our schools. Important Note: The metrics are always for the week prior to
posting. For now, we are continuing with in-person instruction. We will continue to monitor closely, and
we will continue to speak with the DuPage County Health Department weekly.

At the end of ten weeks of school, we have had 7 cases of COVID-19.
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Third and Fifth Grade Remote Learning Classrooms

Our third and �fth grade classrooms will be seeing additional certi�ed teacher support for small group
instruction. For our students who were at Spring Hills prior to this year, this will be a familiar face. For
our students who are new to District 12, this will be another staff member with whom to build a
positive relationship.

District Web Site

Our new web site is up and functioning. I encourage you to check it out. Links to each weekly
newsletter are on the site. You may �nd the link to those in the top section of this newsletter along
with upcoming dates and events. If you are unable to �nd information you are looking for on the
district website, please contact Mrs. Dumelle at the district o�ce at 630-529-5091.

Tuesday, November 10 Board of Education Meeting

We will hold a special Board of Education meeting on Tuesday, November 10 at 6:00 p.m. This meeting
will be held virtually and livestreamed on YouTube. The link will be sent to families at approximately
5:45 p.m.

This board meeting will be a discussion among the board about possible learning options for the
second half of the school year. There will not be action taken until the November 17 Board of
Education meeting.

Public comments for the November 10 meeting may be submitted here. Comments will be accepted up
until the end of the board discussion and will be read aloud at the end of the meeting.

Lunch Supervisors

We are looking to hire additional lunch supervisors. Please call the district o�ce at 630-529-2091 or
either school o�ce if you are interested.

Thank you for your continued support and engagement with the district!

Sincerely,
Dr. Mary Henderson, Superintendent
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